
BH-27 Correspondence – Michele DuBow 
 

 

From: Michele Du Bow <psychdubow@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, September 2, 2023 5:37 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov>; Council District 3 <District3@longbeach.gov>; Council District 
4 <District4@longbeach.gov>; Council District 5 <District5@longbeach.gov>; Council District 6 
<District6@longbeach.gov>; Council District 7 <District7@longbeach.gov>; Council District 8 
<District8@longbeach.gov>; Council District 9 <District9@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Animal shelter funding 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
 
The shelters need more funding for officers and staff since they are overcrowded and understaffed. 
Innocent animal lives are being lost. Please dedicate more funding so backyard breeders and abusive 
and neglectful pet owners can be held accountable. Thank you, 
Michele DuBow 
 


